Submission Number: 29

<

Date Received: 04/6/2013 ——

Hi,

It will divide the sector and put more stress on an industry that needs support not added pressure.
To have members of different Child Care groups as members of the board is bias and unjust.

None of my staff are interested in us even applying as they feel $1.00 for all is a fair way of doing things- not $3.00

With Thanks

Jena- Maree Glover

Director

Stepping Stones Childcare Centre
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